
Town of Wolfeboro 
Conservation Commission 

Public Notice 

 
 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Wolfeboro Conservation Commission has 
scheduled a site walk to mark the boundaries at the Bill Rae Conservation 
Area on Wednesday, August 11, 2021 at 9:15 AM. The Commission will be 

meeting at the Sargent’s Pond Road entrance. 
 


